
 

 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council  
(Humber Road South and Murden Way, Beeston) (Prohibition of 

Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2017 (5246) 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make 
an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management 
Act 2004, as amended, and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of 
Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of 
which will be, in respects of roads at Beeston in the Borough of Broxtowe:- 
 

1. Vehicles will be prohibited from waiting at any time along : - 
 

• HUMBER ROAD SOUTH, BEESTON 
(the north-west side) 

 
From a point 10 metres south-west of its junction with Beacon Road in a 
south-westerly direction for a distance of 23 metres and then in a north-
westerly direction for 8 metres. 

 
• HUMBER ROAD SOUTH, BEESTON 

(the south-east side) 
 

From a point 10 metres south-west of its junction with Beacon Road in a 
south-westerly direction for a distance of 25 metres. 

 
• MURDEN WAY, BEESTON 

(the north-east side) 
 

North-east of its junction with Humber Road South in south–easterly 
direction for a distance of 19 metres.  
 

Relevant documents may be inspected at during opening hours:- 
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, 

West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP. 

(b) Beeston Library, Foster Avenue, Beeston, Nottingham NG9 1AE 

Or by visiting the County Council’s Website (https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
Written objections either by letter or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk (stating 
grounds and quoting ref:5246) must be received by the 24th November 2017. 
 
The proposals are designed to address issues with vehicle parking obstructing visibility for 
users of a cycle route. 
 

Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands 

County Hall 
West Bridgford 

 Nottingham NG2 7QP 


